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Act Update 

 

Planning staff received a request from members of the public to provide a rear yard 
perspective of a two-storey detached additional residential dwelling unit (ARDU). A 

concept plan using the proposed zoning bylaw regulations has been prepared for 
illustration purposes.  
 

The concept plan in Figure 1 is based on a standard residential R.1B lot. The 
detached ARDU is located in the rear yard, has a footprint of 40 square metres and 

a total floor area of 80 square metres. The ARDU is setback 1.5 metres from the 
side and rear yard lot lines and has a height of 6 metres. 
  

The perspective is shown from a back yard neighbouring property, shown from eye 
level (1.68 metres) and at the mid-point of the back of the neighbouring property’s 

house. A 2.5 metre high fence has been included in the concept plan. Please note, 
this is a concept plan that shows a standard R.1B lot size and every property varies 

in terms of lot grading, vegetation and existing structures such as garages and 
sheds.  
 

 

Figure 1 - Two-storey Additional Residential Dwelling Unit in Rear Yard 
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